Re: New! Identity Theft Assistance 
Dear <group name> Employees:
We are happy to announce that employees covered under our Madison National Life Insurance policy are now being offered a new service: Identity Theft Assistance. You and your family members are covered- there’s no cost and no need to sign up. We’ve already handled everything for you.
There is an identity theft victim every two seconds. If you are a victim, the MyIDCare Identity Theft Recovery specialists will provide concierge-style service every step of the way. Their expertise will offer peace of mind and save valuable time during this stressful process. 
Just visit the website or call the phone number on the attached flyer if you find yourself a victim. We hope you never have to use this service, but we hope you will feel more secure knowing it’s there if you should ever have the need.
The attached flyer provides you with the contact information and an outline of its services. Please keep this item for your records.
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